
PHOENIX CLASS END OF TERM 5 NEWSLETTER 2023-24 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

It’s been yet another busy term with the children working incredibly hard! Maypole practice is 

in full swing and despite some of the year 3’s being worried about learning how to Maypole, 

they are really enjoying it! We are very excited to see their performances, over the next coming 

weeks.  

   

We enjoyed our science stem week all based on time and were joined by a visitor who taught us 

lots of interesting facts using practical resources. It was so lovely seeing them all engaged.  

As a whole class we looked at different activities around reaction time: how quickly can the 

children catch a 30 cm ruler, how old are your reactions? - game found here 

(https://www.justpark.com/creative/reaction-time-test/). We then completed various sequences 

(pat your head, toes, knees, elbows) before seeing who could touch the cone in the middle first.  

   

Year four please practise over the half term your Multiplications ready for the Multiplication 

Times table Check https://www.timestables.co.uk/multiplication-tables-check/ I have also set a 

battle on TTRs for Year 4 and Year 3 to compete against each other.  

  

In Term 6, we will be going back to having PE on Wednesdays. This will start the first week 

back. PE will continue to be every Friday too. We will learn gymnastics and athletics, ready for 

sports day on Thursday 20th June 2024!  

   

We hope you have an enjoyable break and we look forward to seeing you in Term 6.   

Mrs Harris, Mr Miles and Mrs Pym  
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